

February 16, 2024

Ariane Webb Guilford County Board of Commissioners P.O. Box 3427 Greensboro, NC 27402

Dear Ms. Webb:

I am writing to notify you about the recent changes to the ETJ Membership on the Town of Jamestown's Planning Board. In official action at their January 16, 2024 meeting, the Town Council of the Town of Jamestown unanimously voted to recommend the appointment of Susan Stringer to serve as an Alternate ETJ Member on the Planning Board.

Please notify me of the Guilford County Board of Commissioners' decision regarding the appointment of Susan Stringer. Feel free to reach out to me if you need any additional information via email at kweiner@jamestown-nc.gov.

Sincerely,

Katie M. Weiner

Assistant Town Manager/Town Clerk

Katie M. Weiner

Town of Jamestown